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NOTES 

The first issue has appeared of the Schriften des Mathematischen Seminars 
und des Insti tuts für angewandte Mathematik der Universitat Berlin, under 
the editorship of L. Bieberbach, R. von Mises, E. Schmidt, and I. Schur. Each 
number will consist of a single memoir. 

A new journal devoted to acoustical problems, the Revue d'Acoustique, 
began publication in March, 1932. The editorial committee consists of J . 
Brillouin, L. Brillouin, R. Lucas, A. Marcelin, and A. Proca. 

The American Insti tute of Physics announces that it will shortly begin 
publication of a new periodical, the Journal of Chemical Physics, under the 
editorship of Professor H. C. Urey, of Columbia University. 

The American Mathematical Society has appointed the following as its 
official delegates to the International Mathematical Congress at Zurich: 
Edward Kasner, C. N. Moore, R. G. D. Richardson, E. B. Stouffer, and J. D. 
Tamarkin. 

Dr. Joseph Slepian, of the Westinghouse Electric and Manufacturing 
Company, has received a John Scott award, for his work in connection with 
gases and fundamental inventions involving these discoveries. 

The Duke de Brogue has been elected an honorary member of the Cam­
bridge Philosophical Society. 

Henri Buisson and Jean Cabannes have been elected correspondents of the 
Paris Academy of Sciences in the section of physics. 

Professor Peter Debye, of the University of Leipzig, has been elected to 
membership in the Royal Society of Upsala and the Accademia dei Nuovi 
Lincei. 

Professor Albert Einstein has been elected a corresponding member of the 
Academy of Sciences of Lisbon. 

Professor G. Fubini, of the University of Turin, has been elected a resident 
member of the Academy of Sciences of Turin and a national member of the 
Reale Accademia dei Lincei. 

Professor J. S. Hadamard has been elected a foreign member of the Royal 
Society of London. 

Professor Emile Picard has been promoted to the rank of Grand Croix of 
the Legion of Honor. 

Professor Willem de Sitter, of the University of Leyden, has received an 
honorary doctorate from the University of Oxford. 


